
All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
The 23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time—September 6, 2020 

11264 RT 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 

 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Mrs. Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814) 796-3023 

(814) 796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:00 AM  

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM  

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Religious Education: 

Mrs. Maria Burkley 

(814) 969-2868 

Email: mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board in the 

gathering space or online. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, in writing, please. 

myParishapp.com   
DOWNLOAD  
TODAY! 



 
 
 

September 5, 2020  –  September 13, 2020 
 

   Sat. 9/05 4:30 PM  For the People 

      of All Saints Parish 

   Sun.    9/06 9:00 AM  Jason Surrena 

      (The Haupt Family) 

   Mon.    9/07 8:00 AM  Anna Kowalski 

      (The Farnen Family) 

   Tues.   9/08 8:00 AM  Mothers Day Remembrance 

   Wed.   9/09 NO Mass 

   Thur.   9/10 8:00 AM  Camille Malinowski 

      (Jerry and Pat Porsch) 

   Fri.      9/11 8:00 AM  Fathers Day Remembrance 

   Sat.    9/12 4:30 PM  Mark Borowy 

      (The Borowy Family) 

   Sun.    9/13 9:00 AM  For the People 

      of All Saints Parish 

The Sanctuary Candle is lit this week  
In Loving Memory of  

Trevor Russell 
(From Aunt Rita, Uncle Eddie, Nick and Natalie) 

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

   Sunday, 9/06   9:00 AM Mass 

   Monday, 9/07   Labor Day—Parish Office Closed 

   Wednesday, 9/09  NO Morning Mass 

   Friday, 9/11   Fr. Greg’s Birthday! 

   Saturday, 9/12  4:30 PM Mass  

   Saturday, 9/12  5:30 to 7:00 PM volunteers set up for Rel Ed 

BUY SCRIP CARDS!  NOW YOU CAN ALSO SIGN 
UP FOR ONLINE ORDERING OF E-GIFT CARDS 
THROUGH SCRIP! Go to ShopWithScrip.com and select 
join a program. You’ll be asked for an enrollment code. 
Enter 5DEAAC4E1294L and select register. See the letter  
outlining the process on our website. SCRIP will continue 
to be sold before and after Mass.  

JUST SAYING  -  

The first reading tells us we are responsible for  
speaking out in faith, and we are called to address  
the sinful actions of others.   
 
The second reading tells us that love is not love until it 
is freely given away to others, without conditions. 
 
The Gospel tells us to confront one another lovingly in 
the name of Jesus when their conduct is out of order. 
 
This week, speak lovingly but frankly and privately, 
to one of your loved ones who is not walking with 
the Lord.  Remember, your silence may indicate 
that you agree with that person’s actions. 

The collection for August 30th was $1,500.00 from the  
weekly collection and building maintenance and $1,435.00 
from online giving for a total of $2,935.00.  Thank you to 
all who continue support our parish through this pandemic. 
 
The 2020 Catholic Education Collection will take place 
on September 19-20. This important collection supports 
lifelong faith formation for all generations throughout our 
diocese. Please give generously and know that half of what 
you give remains here at All Saints Parish to support our 
own religious education and faith formation programs. 
There is an envelope in your packet and the giving oppor-
tunity is available in WeShare online giving for the parish. 

REFLECT ON TODAYS READINGS  
 
FIRST READING   EZ 33:7-9 
The prophet Ezekiel is presented as the Lord’s “sentinel,” 
announcing both God’s salvation and judgment. How 
would you react to such a divine command? 
 
SECOND READING  RM 13:8-10 
Paul argues that “love is the fulfillment of the Law.”  
What does this mean to you as a Christian? 
 
GOSPEL READING   MT 18:15-20  
Jesus challenges his disciples to confront sin directly, 
even when it occurs with those closest to you. Why do 
you think Jesus encouraged this approach? 

Are you preparing to do fall flower garden 
maintenance? Will you have extra roots, 
bulbs, or plants? Do you know the type of 
plant you have? If this is true contact the  
parish office and let us know.  
During September and October, the gardens 

on each side of the front entrances and other areas around 
the church will be maintained. The goal is to fill in some of 
the gaps that now exist, improve the blooming sequence 
and add some new colors to the gardens.    
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     Maria Burkley—(814)969-2868 (call or text) 
      mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 
 
ATTENTION ALL RELIGIOUS ED FAMILIES: 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION RETREAT NEXT  
SUNDAY SEPTEMBER 13TH, 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM. 
 
THE RELIGIOUS ED RETREAT IS ONE OF FEW 
EVENTS THAT WE ARE ASKING YOU TO PRAYER-
FULLY CONSIDER HAVING YOUR CHILDREN  
ATTEND IN PERSON.  IF YOUR CHILD(REN) ARE 
NOT ATTENDING THE RETREAT IN PERSON, 
PLEASE CALL OR TEXT MARIA AT 814-969-2868.  
WE WILL SEND THE NECESSARY MATERIALS TO 
YOU THIS WEEK.  THE RETREAT WILL INCLUDE 
THE DIOCESAN SAFE ENVIRONMENT IN-SERVICE 
WHICH IS MANDATORY FOR ALL STUDENTS SO 
THERE WILL BE SOME NEEDED PAPERWORK TO  
COMPLETE. THANK YOU! 
 
Volunteers are needed to help with our Religious Ed 
kick off retreat next weekend!   
We need helpers for the following: 
SATURDAY, 9/12   5:30-7:00  
Help making bagged lunches for Sunday 
Help set up partial walls, tables and chairs 
SUNDAY, 9/13  10:00-11:30 
Help with Crop Walk to keep social distancing 
Help to move tables and chairs outside  
If you are able to help, please contact Maria Burkley or call 
the church office and speak to Lia. 
 

PLEASE CONSIDER SHARING YOUR FAITH – 
This year, we are team teaching and need some extra 
help:  We are still in need of catechists to help with 
grades K/1 and 7/8.  Please contact Maria (phone # above)   

 
Child Protection and Creating Safe Environments-
Diocesan Child Protection Policies: The Diocese of Erie, 
along with all other dioceses in the United States, has  
policies and procedures in place to address the national 
problem of child abuse and to aid in maintaining safe  
environments. The three main components of the Policy for 
the Protection of Children are: screening of all employees 
and volunteers who work with minors, training of all youth, 
parents, employees and volunteers, and reporting all  
suspected child abuse. The diocese is committed to  
promptly reporting any suspected child abuse directly to 
ChildLine or law enforcement. The diocese requires  
on-going screening and training of all personnel, paid or 
unpaid, who have regular contact with our children and 
youth under the age of 18. The diocese also requires yearly 
safe environment training of our children, youth and  
parents regarding touching-safety and safe environments. 
Visit https://www.eriercd.org/childprotection/ to read the 
policy and learn what the diocese requires for all personnel 
who work with children and youth in parishes/schools/
agencies.  

Readings for next Sunday, September 13, 2020 
SIR 27:30-28:7; PS 103:1-2, 3-4, 9-10, 11-12;  
RM 14:7-9; MT 18:21-35 

The Earth  
Laughs in Flowers 

Ralph Waldo Emerson  

Let Us Pray… 

 

Let Us Pray… 

JOIN ALL SAINTS PARISH NEXT SUNDAY,  
SEPTEMBER 13TH AT 10:30 AM AS WE WALK 
AROUND THE PARISH PROPERTY AS A GROUP—
ALL ARE WELCOME TO BE A PART OF THIS  
SOCIALLY DISTANT CROP WALK.  
***THIS WILL ALSO BE ONE OF THE FIRST 
PARTS OF THE REL ED RETREAT THAT DAY.*** 

Walkers can bring donations from family, friends, and 
neighbors on the 13th. Contact Cindy First, 868-1488,  
if you need an official collection envelope.  
 
There will be a special container in the gathering space 
on Sept. 12 & 13 for donations. No amount is too small!  
Anyone in the parish can also donate anytime online by  
visiting www.crophungerwalk.org/eriepa then go to 
TEAM and look for “All Saints Rcc Parish.”  
 25% of the funds received are given back to Erie to  
distribute to Erie County Food Pantries! 
 
The funds CROP raises each year provides meals, seeds, 
agricultural training, livestock and more to people living in 
extreme poverty. But social distancing has meant that many 
CROP Walks scheduled for earlier this year were canceled 
entirely with the subsequent loss of funds raised. We have 
the advantage of a fall Walk and we’re hopeful that by  
working together – creatively, thankfully, faithfully – we can 
make up some of what was lost and enable CROP to  
continue its work here and around the world. Catholic Relief 
Services is designated to receive funds All Saints collects. 

Good and Gracious God, 
 

You created human beings in Your 
image and likeness 
And gave us dominion over creation 
to be stewards of the land 
and co-creators of Your Kingdom. 
Jesus, You became one of us 
and labored as a carpenter. 
You ask all people -  
whatever our state of life - 
to follow you faithfully. 
Holy Spirit, bless all  
workers this Labor Day. 
May all our actions be  
animated by Your love, 
as we do all things for 
the glory of God. Amen. 

http://www.crophungerwalk.org/eriepa

